


RECEIVED
>>> Christie Balcomb <christie@vQurvetmaui.com> 1/5/2021 5:38 PM >>>

Hi Kimberly! 202! FEB - I AM 8= 58

Happy New Year! I hope you are doing ok during all the craziness of this MmYOi^

I am emailing to give you official notice that I will need to resign as Chair of the Animal Control Board. I
will be moving to New Zealand in February and will be moving off island Feb 1.

I am so thankful of my time with you and the board. Please let me know if there are any official channels
or paperwork I need to fill out prior to my departure.

Best wishes,

Christie

Dr. Christie Balcomb BVSc, DACVIM

YourVet Farm Services

Kihei, HI 96753

Dr. Christie Balcomb BVSc, DACVIM

YourVet Farm Services

Kihei, HI 96753



Honorable Michael P. Victorino RECEIVED
Mayor. County of Maui
200 South High Street .
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Dear Mayor Victorino,

This is to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a member of the

(Name of Board/Commission)

The effective date of my resignation is

^ /3oi 202\

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this community.

(TUiry'she
Print Name

Od^JUL .€>ACjUinn //i/aoa,r-
Signature Date


